
 

 

1923 

MINUTES OF MEETING 
BOARD OF REVIEW 

VILLAGE OF OOSTBURG 
MUNICIPAL OFFICE, 1140 MINNESOTA AVENUE, OOSTBURG, WI 

MAY 24, 2018 
 

The meeting of the Board of Review was held on Thursday, May 24, 2018 and 
called to order at 3:00 P.M. by Clerk Jill E. Ludens. 

The clerk stated that she had certified to the Department of Revenue by 
Affidavit that she had completed the training required by the Wisconsin Department 
of Revenue.  The clerk also stated that the notice had been published in the 
Sheboygan Press and had been posted at the Oostburg Public Library, the Oostburg 
Municipal Office and the Oostburg Post Office.  

Members present were Allen Wrubbel, Brian Hilbelink and Clerk Jill E. 
Ludens.  Peter Scheppmann was absent. 

Also present was Assessor Luke Mack of Associated Appraisal Consultants, 
Inc., Appleton, Wisconsin. 

Upon motion of Brian Hilbelink and seconded by Jill Ludens, the Board 
elected Allen Wrubbel to serve as Chairman.  Upon motion of Allen Wrubbel and 
seconded by Jill E. Ludens, the Board elected Brian Hilbelink to serve as Vice-
Chairman. 

The board received the assessment roll.  Assessor Luke Mack was sworn in. 

The valuation of the Village increased from $186,337,800 in 2017 to 
$196,879,700 in 2018. (This increase does not include Manufacturing or Personal 
Property). 

A motion was made by Jill E. Ludens and supported by Brian Hilbelink                            
to adjourn the 2018 Board of Review "sine die" at 5:00 P.M.  Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Jill E. Ludens, Clerk 


